
Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission 

Cancellation / Rescheduled 
 

The Stratton Planning Commission Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, 

August 18, 2021 has been rescheduled for Wednesday, September 1, 2021 at 

7:05pm See Notice for Details. 

David Kent Young 
David Kent Young, Chair, Planning Commission  
 

 


